Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

February 13, 2012 – 2:30-3:00PM

Present:
Blaine, Brand, Byrnes, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kessinger, 


Kline, Miller, Tippett

Items Discussed:

1. Two new drivers are going through training. Ten others have expressed interest in driving. 

2. The car has a new transmission. At least one tire sensor is faulty, but it is not going to be fixed.

3. Two days of maintenance are scheduled for March 19 and 20.

4. The car will go to the garage on the morning of Wednesday, February 29.

5. Today’s speaker is Warren Blodgett, President to the Cypress village Property Owners Association.

6. Send a get-well card to Jim Clemmons.

7. The Captain’s Report will be completed on line. The Volunteer Information Management System is being used.

8. President Byrnes ordered a pair of green shorts for $16.95 from a catalog. There are no shipping fees or taxes included in the price.

9. Nominations of Officers will take place at today’s meeting. Elections will take place in March. Hopefully the Sheriff will swear in the new officers at the April meeting.

10. The idiot button for the trunk light lights up on the dashboard. If all is well, ignore it.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

